

CROSWELL-LEXINGTON COMMUNITY SCHOOLS

Cros-Lex High School 5461 Peck Road Croswell MI 48422 810-679-1500 Kyle Wood / Principal

COVID NOTIFICATION

11/22/21

Dear Croswell-Lexington High School Families:

Monday, November 22, 2021, Croswell-Lexington High School was informed of **three** new positive COVID-19 cases.

Thank you for understanding that due to medical privacy laws, we are not able to release the names of individuals diagnosed with COVID-19. We will continue to communicate changes and updates with you. With your participation, we believe we can maintain a safe environment, while also providing a quality education.

As always, please contact the high school office with any questions. For any COVID-19 specific questions, please reach out to the Sanilac County Health Department at (810) 270-5889. You can also call the Michigan Department of Health and Human Services COVID-19 Hotline at (888) 535-6136 or visit Michigan.gov/Coronovirus for answers to your COVID-19 questions.

Sincerely,

Kyle Wood

Kyle Wood

Principal